CAMBOURNE PARISH COUNCIL

District of South Cambridgeshire

Leisure & Amenities Committee Meeting 21st April 2015

8. Opening of the Upper Cambourne LEAP Extension

The Upper Cambourne Leap Extension is to be handed over to the Parish Council on Monday 18th May 2015. The Parish Council Grounds Staff will receive training from Timberplay on the maintenance of the equipment.

Prior to this a photoshoot is being held in conjunction with South Cambs District Council on Wednesday 22nd April 2015. The photos will appear in the next issue of the South Cambs District Council magazine.

Following the success of the previous event another Meet the Residents event is being held on Monday 25th May 2015 to celebrate the opening of the LEAP extension.